
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Member Sunday, June 2: Pastorate has affirmed Mary Hershberger and 

David Kraybill for membership, and that they will share their faith journey 

stories during the service on Sunday, June 2. 
 

Summer Reflection Series: Following in the footsteps of the last two 

summers, the Worship Committee is inviting people from the congregation to 

share their reflections on a specific topic during our morning worship. This 

year’s theme is: Spiritual Practice. What are Spiritual Practices? Almost 

anything can be a spiritual practice if you participate in it with an attitude of 

intentionality and openness. Spiritual practices make space for us to listen, 

learn, ground, and grow our spirits. For some, this may be a more traditional 

practice like prayer, scripture study, yoga, or meditation. For others it may be 

washing dishes, walking, fixing things around the house, or creating things. 

The field of definition is wide open for this series, and we would love to hear 

from you. What spiritual practice/s do you take part in? What have you gleaned 

from participating in a spiritual practice? We are looking for 2-3 people to 

share reflections each Sunday. We have set aside three Sundays; open dates for 

sharing are June 9, 23, and July 7.  Interested in speaking or have questions? 

Contact Michelle or worship committee chair, Tabitha. 
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A Christ-centered welcoming church committed to peace & justice. 

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP 
HWB – Hymnal: A Worship Book (blue) 

     STJ – Sing The Journey (green)     STS – Sing The Story (purple) 
 

 

Prelude Mira Grieser, Willa Sherman 
 

Praising 
Call to Worship Steve Brent, Richard Ivanovich, 

 Rolando Santiago 

     One: Let us lift up our many voices 

          and praise the Lord with all our heart. 

     Many: Though we come together with differing gifts, talents, 

          and abilities, we all sing of God’s glory. 

     One: The Bible tells us of God’s compassion to those who believe. 

     Many: Likewise, we seek to be as compassionate and gracious 

          in our community as our Lord is to us. 

     One: Show compassion and love to your neighbors and enemies.             

     Many: With the Lord’s guidance, there will be distinction 

          in our love and kindness towards others. 

     One: As a community, we can rejoice in the works of the Lord. 

     Many: For the works of the Lord are many, 

          and we recognize that we are part of God’s wonderful Creation. 

     All: Amen 

Hymn: HWB 20 – Come and see Daniel Daughtry-Weiss 

Lighting the Peace Lamp Julia McCune 
 

Confessing 
Confession Paula Lang, Krista Ogburn 

Hymn: HWB 307 – Will you let me be your servant 
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Hearing the Word 
Time for Children Tyecia Lee 
 

Scripture Reading 

     John 13:12-17 Foster Bennett 

     Isaiah 43:1-3a Curtis Cooper 

Message: Just As I Have Done Tim Wiens 

Hymn: STS 39 – Will you come and follow me 
 

Responding 
Blessing For Tim Wiens & Mary Jo Schumacher 

Blessing for Steve & Bethany Keener 
 

Responses to the Message 

Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

Praying Together 
 

The Work of the Church 

     Greeting our Guests 

     Announcements 
 

The Ministry of Giving 

     Children’s Offering 

     Offering of Gifts 

     Offertory  

     Prayer of Dedication 
 

Sending 
Hymn: HWB 401 – This little light of mine 

Benediction Sarah Glenner, Steve Brent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              TODAY  NEXT WEEK 
Greeter: Herb Reed  Cheryl Fish-Parcham 

Ushers: Karen Minatelli, Amy Whittington  Brad Leissa, Dorothy Leissa 
Nursery: Dorothy Leissa, Laurel Macondray  Mary Hershberger, Penny Russell 
Worship Arts: Kristin Sampson  Michelle Burkholder, Becky Hass 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
Offering Last Week – $5,195 Weekly Goal – $5,255 

                                                         Attendance Last Week – 84 
 

Lectionary scripture for next Sunday, May 26: 
Acts 16:9-15; Psalm 67; Revelation 21:10, 22-22:5; John 14:23-29 

 

 

CALENDAR 
 

Sun. 5/19—Disability Awareness Sunday; fellowship meal; 

     last day of Sunday School. 

Sun. 5/26—Celebrating the Story Sunday. 

Sun. 6/2—New member Sunday. 

Sun. 6/9—Pentecost; spiritual practice reflection Sunday part I. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Welcome: We welcome all the clients and employees of Jubilee Association of 

Maryland, Inc. who are joining us today! Many from Jubilee helped put 

together our worship service and will be leading us all morning. 
 

Fellowship Meal Today: Tim Wiens is retiring from Jubilee after 40 years as 

Executive Director. All are invited to join Tim and Jubilee clients at the meal 

to celebrate this milestone and sample some of Tim’s favorite desserts.  
 

Warm Nights Starts Next Sunday! We are hosting Warm Nights the week of 

May 26 – June 2. We are still in need of volunteers to help out! You can sign 

up as a group or as an individual. Sign-up options include serving dinner, 

dropping off a dish for dinner, serving breakfast, packing lunches, or stopping 

by to help with cleanup. Contact Lisa Zammuto, Lori Reeder Zehr, or Cheryl 

Fish-Parcham if you have questions, or signup online: https://bit.ly/2IKZJiG. 
 

Eyeglasses Needed: Cindy Lapp is traveling to Cuba with a delegation from 

WATER (Women's Alliance for Theology Ethics and Ritual) May 28-June 1. 

The group will be taking used eyeglasses (for the frames) and pain medications 

(Advil, Tylenol, antibiotic ointment, etc.) as these are not easily accessible. If 

you want to contribute, please bring things to the church by Sunday, May 26. 
 

Celebrating the Story Sunday: On Sunday, May 26, we will be celebrating 

the stories of Scripture. These stories are texts that we grapple with as a 

community each Sunday in worship. They are also some of the tales we teach 

the children in our midst as they grow and learn what God and God’s love 

looks like in the world. As part of that celebration the church will be giving all 

children and youth ages 0-18 an age appropriate Bible or collection of Bible 

stories. Parents: please encourage your kids to come to this special service of 

celebration. If any kids or youth cannot be there to join in the celebration that 

day, their Bible/storybook will be held for them till they next arrive at church. 
 
 

 



 


